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Hi ! | wanted to write an e-mail to let you know | really appreciate the changes you have
made on the Redhill. | drive on that road 4 times a day, and have now for 11 years. |
myself have received a speeding ticket on that road (I am not perfect).

| feel as though the reduced speed has made a positive impact on traffic, and traffic
safety. | do not have access to accident statistics, but | would assume they are lower. |
really feel like the road is a lot safer to travel on with less accidents, and less traffic
jams. ‘

| also appreciate the police presence on the Redhill, and hope you will keep a police
car monitoring speeding there on a daily basis. It really helps to slow people down.

I am very happy that this Police initiative is working! Thank you for ensuring the safety
of the community (and my family).

One thing | would suggest to increase the road safety is put guard rails up in the middle
of the road between Mud St. and King St. At certain times of the day due to the sun, it
looks like a continuation of the road, instead of a median. | drive the road, and know it
well. Someone who was not familiar could be at risk. | know it sounds unbelievable but
it can be deceiving and metal guard rails with reflectors would alleviate accidents where
they cross the Redhill on to oncoming highway traffic (this happens often).

Thank you for all of your hard work. Hamilton Police are the best !!!!
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